NATIONAL AUTHORITY FOR CHILD CARE

To : Central Authorities and Foreign Adoption Agencies
From : NACC

Date : May 5, 2023

Subject : Bank account details

Dear Partners:
Greetings!

With the enactment of Republic Act No. 11642 in January 2022, the Intercountry
Adoption Board (ICAB) was re-organized into the National Authority for Child Care
(NACC). NACC carries out the function of its predecessor including additional
programs and services.

Beginning May 2023, all payments for pre-travel and processing fees should be
deposited and/or made payable to the National Authority for Child Care.

Below are the NACC bank account details:

Beneficiary Name: Favor Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas-Account No.2
Manila (PHCBPHMM)

For Further Credit to: TOP FCD Dollar Account of
the Bureau of Treasury

FAO: National Authority for Child Care

Beneficiary Address: Manila, Philippines

Beneficiary Account: 021086980

Intermediary Bank’s Name: | Federal Reserve of New York

Bank’s Address: Liberty St, New York, United States of America
Swift code: FRNYUS33

For payments made online, please endorse a copy of the bank transaction slip for
reference.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Very truly yours,

HON. MARIE V. EJERCITO
Underseg¢yetary




